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 BP FAIR FUND FOR ORDINARY SHAREHOLDERS 
BANK & BROKER NOTICE 

 
 

 

  bpfairfund.com      (866) 344-7868      (315) 671-5770 

 

 

NOTICE OF DISTRIBUTION OF SETTLEMENT PROCEEDS 

 
October 23, 2023 

 
Dear Broker/Custodian: 
 

The U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission established the BP plc (“BP”) Fair Fund for ordinary 
shareholders (the “BP Fair Fund”) for the benefit of investors harmed by BP’s material misrepresentations and 
omissions regarding the rate at which oil was flowing into the Gulf of Mexico as the result of the explosion on the 
offshore oil rig Deepwater Horizon.  The records provided to us indicate you may have purchased BP ordinary 
shares on the London Stock Exchange, the Frankfurt Börse, or another exchange outside the United States during 
the period from April 26, 2010, through May 26, 2010 (the “Relevant Period”) as nominee for the beneficial 
interest of a person or entity.  We are writing to request your assistance in identifying your clients who may have 
suffered losses as a result of transactions in BP ordinary shares during the Relevant Period; they may be eligible 
for a recovery from the BP Fair Fund.   

 
Specifically, we are writing to request that you promptly either: 

 
(i) Notify all of your clients of the existence of the BP Fair Fund via email, or by mail if a valid email 

address is not available, and direct them to the BP Fair Fund website, bpfairfund.com, for 
additional information and all relevant materials; or 
 

(ii) provide a list of the names, addresses, and email addresses of your clients who acquired BP 
ordinary shares during the Relevant Period, and we will contact them directly.  Please send the 
list via e-mail to the following address: investorinfo@bpfairfund.com. (Preferred Approach) 

 
If mailing the list, please send it to the following address: 

 
BP Fair Fund for Ordinary Shareholders 

P.O. Box 6980 
Syracuse, NY 13217-6980 

  
Please notify us of how you intend to address this matter within 14 days of the date of this notice.  If you 

choose to contact your clients directly, we strongly encourage you to disseminate the Plan Notice to your clients 

via email or direct them to obtain a copy of the Plan Notice from the BP Fair Fund website.  Expenses incurred by 

mailing copies of Plan Notices to your clients may not be fully reimbursed.  The claim filing deadline is February 

20, 2024.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
RCB Fund Services LLC 
BP Fair Fund Distribution Agent 


